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Spencer Patterson

From: Office of the Registrar
Sent: Monday, September 22, 2025 11:02 AM
To: Spencer Patterson
Subject: FW: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163

From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Thursday, August 14, 2025 8:56 PM 
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca> 
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
Cost of living is always on the rise, and with a utility that I require for living it's unfair that we should have 
to pay more as customers. I vaguely understand the costs to run a utility but with that said, Enbridge's 
priority and allegiance is to the shareholders and not the customers. I get nothing back except higher 
rates of service in exchange for my money. No thank you. Please keep rates stable as we venture through 
this time of economic hardship. It effects the lower income earners the most. Life is unaffordable, do not 
force us into worse conditions. Siding with large corporations will inevitably lead to the public changing 
their leadership for one who genuinely cares. 

Name: Michael Williamson 

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes 

  


